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• Club Leadership and Business Management Seminar has been scheduled for 
February 9th at the Kroger Center.  It is to begin at 9am and will be conducted by 
Peter Clark.   It is required for all first year clubs and highly recommended for all 
other clubs.  There are two teams within Virginia who need this course.  There 
are also 9 out of LSC clubs who are expected to attend in VA.  A link has been 
posted on the website and more information will be passed along as it is made 
available. 

 
• Peter Clark has suggested that we begin to push the USA Swimming Club 

Recognition program.  It has really taken off in other LSC’s and is a requirement 
for the Club Excellence.  I will talk with him more in the coming weeks to see how 
to put more emphasis on this. 

 
• Peter Clark has also suggested that we try and get a coaches “round table” 

together.  We would take about items such as Sectionals and Swim Camps to try 
and work together to take Virginia farther in the right direction.  I am still trying to 
find a suitable time of year to get coaches together.  While I’d like to make this a 
reality, the planning is still far off. 


